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Dear parents and carers 
We were very pleased to welcome you to parent teacher meetings today, to let you 
know how your child is doing and how you can help them. If you were unable to attend 
the meeting , please let us know so that we can rearrange.  
We wish you all a relaxing half term and look forward to welcoming the children back 
on Monday 24th February.  
Warm wishes, 
Meg, Headteacher 

Girls and Boys  
Football Teams 

The Y5 & Y6  football teams 
have had another triumphant 
season. Both teams were   
successful in their play off 
matches and have made it 
through to the CSSA finals after 
half term.  
Congratulations to all of them 
on their dedication and effort.  
We  are very proud of them! 

The children made headbands and wore them to support the Young Minds  
charity. Thank you for your donations to this fantastic cause. 



 Y6 Science Ambassadors Visit Reception 
The year 6 science ambassadors visited children in Reception classes to help them take part in science 
experiments. Thank you to the parents and carers who came along too.  

Dates for your diary ….. 
17th February - 21st February HALF TERM 
25th February Parent information session for Y4 parents ‘how to help your child with the multiplica-
tions tables check’ KS2 9.15 
4th March Parent information session with the school nurse ’asthma awareness’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
11th March Parent information session ‘How to help your child prepare for SATS Y6’ KS2 9.15 
13th March Y3 assembly for parents and carers 9.30 
18th March Parent information session ‘supporting your child with early reading’ 
EYFS KS1 9.00 
25th March Parent information session from Camden leisure centres ‘what is available during the  
holidays?’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
1st April Eid Party for parents and carers—everyone welcome! 
End of spring term Friday 4th April 
KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 finish at 1.30pm.  
First day of summer term Tuesday 22nd April. 

CAMDEN LEARNING PRIMARY MATHS CHALLENGE DAY 

Congratulations to the Kingsgate Y6 Maths Team  who performed brilliantly at the Camden Learning 
Primary Maths Challenge day. 


